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Three Department of Communication undergraduates recently attended the Second 
Annual Advertising Industry Diversity Job Fair and Leadership Conference 
(http://www.bdionline.com/nydiversity08) in New York City: Sara Exley (PTC), 
Brittany Davies, (APR) and George (Geo) Kartheiser, (APR). Accompanied by the 
Department’s Co-op Program Coordinator, Ms. Sharitta Gross, the students’ trip 
was partially underwritten by grants from the Department, the Co-op Office and 
Student Affairs. 
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